
 

GLA Oversight Committee Relocation Letter
City HallImage not found or type unknown 

Key information

Publication type:   General 

Publication date:   Monday 30 October 2023 

-

On the 15th March 2023, the GLA Oversight Committee met to review the extent to which the City Hall
relocation has been a success, and how the move has affected Assembly Members, staff and external
stakeholders.

Today, the GLA Oversight Committee has written to Mary Harpley, Chief Officer, Greater London Authority
on the City Hall Relocation one-year on.

The letter sets out to further examine the impact of the City Hall relocation on London’s democracy, the Royal
Docks area and GLA staff and to assess the extent to which the relocation of City Hall has been a success.

 

 

Read the Letter 

https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2023-10/GLA%20Oversight%20Committee%20-%20City%20Hall%20relocation%20one%20year%20on.pdf

